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Trivia Night - 22 June 2019

Book your Table with Mary ASAP

Auction Items Also Greatly Appreciated

Next Meetings Tuesday 11th June 2019 Tuesday 18th June 2019

Location Highlands Golf Club Highlands Golf Club
Program Bowral HS Interact Holiday tales

Speaker Chloe Moore & Committee Chairs Migrating Members

Intro / Vote of Thanks Robbie Lynton
Dinner Fee Duty Denise Coad John Elder

Journalist Trevor Fair Denise Coad
Regalia Duty Robert de Jongh Will Eddowes

If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au

UPCOMING EVENTS
Trivia Night - 22nd June - Please give auction items
to Mary Ramsay ASAP

Club Changeover 25th June - Bowral GC

District Changeover 30th June

Imperial Pizza Birthday Get Together

Thursday 20th June

mailto:rotarybm@acenet.com.au
http://www.bowralmittagongrotary.com/
mailto:trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au


Journalist: Denise Coad

Welcome - PE Robert

Invocation - Don Graham

International Toast - Will Eddowes

For a thousand years Denmark was a kingdom,
both in its own right and as part of kingdoms
including Sweden and Norway. On 5th June, 1849
it became a Constitutional Monarchy on its own
while still including Greenland, Iceland and the
Faroe Islands. Iceland took its independence in
1944.

Tomorrow Denmark celebrates its national day,
Constitution Day.

Denmark has 5.8 million people and will soon be
ruled by an Australian when Princess Mary of
Hobart becomes Queen.

Vordingborg is an old ferry town of 18 000 on the
south coast of the Zealand, one of the main islands
with Copenhagen in the north.

It is served by the Rotary Club of Vordingborg
which was Charted in District 1480 in 1947. Its 50
Members are led by President Lars Larsen.

The Club had a Global Youth Exchange Student at
the Rotary Club of Bendigo last year and is hosting
an Exchange Student from Townsville this year.

Announcements

Trevor Fair -

Womens Refuge Discussion - Trevor sought
feedback from members, in relation to the
establishment of a Womens Refuge for the
Highlands. Following last month’s 2 presentations
there seems to be a demand for a Refuge.

Members openly discussed the issues and it was
agreed that it would be raised at the next Board
meeting with the view of instigating the feasibility of
the establishment of a refuge. Rod Aistrope, Ian
Johnson, Denise Coad, Vicki Kelley & Mary
Ramsay would all like to be involved.

Harbison - Trishaw Program - correspondence
has been received from Harbison who are seeking
support for Cycling Without Age program. Basically
some fit Rotarians would peddle a rickshaw with
elderly residents of the highlands as passengers.

This correspondence will be tabled at the next
Board Meeting.

Ed: I can see Les enjoying being peddler and tour guide.
Anyone interested?

Interact - Milk Bottle Program - Bowral HS
Interact Club is participating ain a program of
collecting plastic milk bottle lids. The lids are
recycled into filament and then used in 3D printing
to make prosthetic limbs for the 3rd World.

Further research has clarified that the suitable
plastic is HDPE2. As Interact is attending next
week’s meeting it would be greatly appreciated if
members could make a significant donation to the
Interact Club.



Don Graham -

RYPEN - Thank you to Louie & Robyn Liberale for
transporting the RYPEN students to Mogo.

MUNA - Thank you to Gwenda, David R, Jacinta
and Denise for catering. Also thank you to Gwenda
for all the preparation.

Ian Langford

S&E Challenge - Thanks to all the Members who
were Supervisors or Volunteers for the Science
and Engineering Challenge. There were 50
Volunteers on the 2 days.

The Challenge Day winning School was Chevalier
College.

The Discovery Day winning Schools were Colo
Vale Public School and

Berrima Public School. These 2 Schools were
grouped together in the Challenge.

Rod Aistrope

$15,000 was raised in Sponsorship for the Science
and Engineering Challenge. Certificates are being
prepared for the Sponsors.

There was good publicity from 2ST, Southern
Highlands News and ABC 97.3.

The University was very pleased with the
Challenge.

Thank you to Ian Langford once again for his
excellent efforts in coordinating and organsing the
2019 Challenge.

Ian Johnson

The RAWCS Project in Fiji has been put on hold as
the new Slab has not been put down.

Jacinta, Trish and Bob Rheinberger have been in
Vanuatu looking at a RAWCS Project for a Class
Room. This is a project that could be looked at
next year.

This year we have agreed on a RAWCS Project for
SHAM. This is in conjunction with a Queensland
Club - Wellington Point Rotary.

The dates are:

Sunday September 8 to Saturday September 21.

This will be completed the week before Tulip Times.

Rod Aistrope said we have applied for a District
Grant of $6,000 and could hold weekly BBQ’s in
Corbett Plaza to raise further funds for this Project.

Mary Ramsay

8 Members have donated gifts towards the Trivia
Night Silent Auction, which is being held on
Saturday June 22.

If Members could book tickets or tables on-line so
that she can have an idea of numbers attending.

She is also looking for a Member to sell Raffle
Tickets.

Mary, Vicki and Denise are visiting local
Businesses next Tuesday looking for Auction Items,
and to hand out Flyers.

If Members could let Mary know by Thursday how
many Flyers they would like to hand out so that she
can get them printed. Please email.

WELFARE UPDATE

Judy Ritson is still in Liverpool Hospital and could
be so for another 3 weeks. Brian is coping OK at
present, however he will ask if there is anything we
can assist with.

Linda Hoelle - has some back issues - John is
nursing her back to health. If anyone can
recommend a tradesman to instal hand rails its
John would be very appreciative.

Sue Adams’ mother passed away last week. Our
thoughts are with Sue and her family.



Trivia Warm up - Trevor Fair

A short Trivia Quiz with 30 questions to get
Members prepared for the Trivia Night. The
winners will receive his “Award Winning
Shortbread” as judged by all who attended MUNA.

The winning Table scored 15.5, and thankfully
shared the Shortbread.

Raffle Draw: Ian Langford - K Clubs

PHOTO OF THE WEEK - Saffi Kelley

June Birthdays:

David McCosh 23rd

Robert de Jongh 24th

Darryl Flegg 24th

Ron Sheppard 28th

Imperial Pizza Lunch - THURS 20th - 12 noon

EVENT DIARY

June 15th Inner Wheel - Wedding
Fashion through the ages

25th Club Changeover - Bowral
Golf Club

26th
RC Berrima District
Changeover - Scottish Arms
$40

30th District Changeover

Sept 24-th to 7
Oct Tulip Time Festival

Oct 20th Bowral Cycle Classic



PLEASE NOTE -Berrima District Rotary fundraiser - Where’s
Wally has been cancelled.


